

April 2021 Newsletter

Upcoming Meeting From the President...

Our first meeting will be on Wednesday, April 28, featuring Kendall Klingelsmith from Petoskey, Director of Parks and Recreation, David (DJ) Jones from the Petoskey Harbor Springs Area Community

Foundation, and Lisa Hoyt from the Petoskey Regional Chamber of Commerce, speaking on bird walks.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85794984654?pwd=RUNDT1ZjV1BDcnpkczdrT0xCeURvUT09

Meeting ID: 857 9498 4654

Passcode: 420500

Marj Green, *President* 517.230.2361

Spring has Sprung in our Gardens





Call to the 2021 Michigan Garden Clubs, Inc., Conference and Annual Meeting



GUESTS \$25

Registration for the Annual Conference is now open for MGC Members on the MGC website.

Please note: we will open registration to non-members on May 7th, so do not delay.

Registration for everyone will Close on May 21st.

Register at
migardenclubs.org
\$20 Members
\$25 Guest

Words to live by found in the High School Courtyard



Thank you to all the members you submitted photos for this newsletter